
From: Samir Mayekar <Samir.Mayekar@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 15, 2021 10:25 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Rachel Elman <Rachel.Elman@cityofchicago.org>; Rachael King <Rachael.King@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Disclosure 
 

Hi Steve - just sending a disclosure that I attended the Chicago Architecture Center's reception 
last night in my official capacity as a guest of the events organizers (CAC).  Rachel Elman on my 
team also attended in support as my guest. 
 
Pls let me know if need any more info 
 
Best,  
Samir  
 

--- 

Samir Mayekar 

Deputy Mayor 
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